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***Special Announcement*** We are thrilled to announce that the Asang Khongso (Myanmar) 
New Testament is complete! The Asang Khongso believers prayed for over sixty years to have 
the Scripture in their own language and God used WorldView to help them achieve it. A special 
thank you to every church that gave of their prayers and financial support for this project. The 
New Testaments have been printed and delivered. – To God be the glory! 

Family Report: Our family has had the opportunity to be in thirty-five churches so far this year. 
We praise the Lord that twenty-eight of these churches were new to WorldView Ministries. Our 
meetings brought us through Florida, Ohio, Pennsylvania, Illinois, Utah, California, Arizona, 
New Mexico, Texas, and Georgia.  

India Trip: I was privileged to go to India in February with Dr. Ken Fielder and two other 
pastors. This was Worldview’s thirteenth annual pastors conference and it was a blessing to be 
back on campus and reconnect with the student body. We had a total of twelve general sessions 
over the three days with a combined crowd each day of roughly five hundred students and 
pastors. Once again, the Lord gave us safe, uneventful travel and a great team of men for our 
annual conference. 

Western Trip: We want to thank all of you who prayed for our meetings out west. During the 
months of March and April we made the, almost 8,000 mile journey to the West Coast and back. 
The Lord allowed us to present WorldView Ministries in twenty-two churches in seven states. In 
addition to making some wonderful new friends, we were overwhelmed with the tremendous 
response to WorldView Ministries and the great need for Scripture translation. During this eight-
week trip, the Lord blessed us tremendously by allowing every service to be scheduled.  

Praises: We were blessed to purchase a new vehicle while out west. We retired our mini-van 
after 270,000 miles. We want to say thank you to every church that felt led of the Lord to send a 
monetary gift for a new vehicle. A very special thank you goes out to our home church, Mount 
Vernon Baptist Temple, for a very generous gift to help with our new vehicle. 

 


